
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are recruiting a part-time (permanent) minibus driver to provide transport services for our students on designated 

bus routes around the Gerrards Cross area.  

Hours of work will be 7.00am – 8.45am and 3.45pm – 5:45pm, Monday to Friday. Additional hours may be required 

from time to time which would be paid as overtime. Consideration will be given to split shifts. Excellent rates of pay. 

This is to initially cover staff absence in September but there is a strong possibility that it could lead to a more 

permanent role. 

 

A current clean driving licence is essential along with a valid D1 entitlement. 

 

Closing date: Friday 20th June 2025 

Interviews – W/C Monday 23rd June 2025 
 

For further details and an application pack, please contact the school on hradmin@st-marys.bucks.sch.uk  or 

from our website www.stmarysschool.co.uk 

 

St Mary’s School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people in 
its recruitment and selection of job applicants. The school expects all staff and volunteers to share this 

commitment. The successful candidate will be subject to an enhanced DBS and qualification check. 

Temporary Minibus Driver 

September 2025 

PART-TIME  
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